
ATTIRE

You are welcome to have your child wear any clothing that falls within the Cranston Public

School’s dress code. That being said, a few things to keep in mind when choosing your

kindergartener’s clothing for the day.

● Your child needs to be able to attend to their own needs in the restroom and

throughout the day. They will need to be able to unfasten and fasten their

clothing independently. Please work on zipping, buttoning, and putting on

outerwear, starting now.

● We go outside and play every day. Running, jumping, and climbing takes place. We

also sit and do activities on the floor. Other class activities will include paint,

clay, and other mediums that may get on your child’s clothing.

● When we are outside your child will want to run and play. The safest shoes to

do that in are sneakers. Under no circumstances will we be able to tie your

child’s shoelaces. Please buy velcro fastened sneakers/shoes if your child cannot

tie their shoes.

● Be sure to dress your child for the weather each day as we will go outside for

recess and snack breaks unless there is active precipitation. It is very hot at

the beginning of the year, but as the weather becomes cooler we will still be

going outside. Make sure your child has appropriate clothing for the weather so

that they will be comfortable.


